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30.09.2024 
  
Nightingale Families,  
 
It’s been so lovely to be back in school with the staff and children.  I’ve been amazed at how well they’ve settled into 
their new classes and how hard they’re working.  
 
This week they have been thinking about our value of ‘Open and Honest’.  They had such good ideas for why it is 
important to be able to share your thoughts, feelings and opinions. The children spoke about how this helps to keep 
our minds and bodies healthy. We also talked about the importance of being honest and although it is sometimes 
hard, it is important to tell the truth. 
 
As the weather is so unpredictable, please could we remind you to send your child into school with a coat every day.  
We go outside in all weathers so a waterproof coat just in case is always needed. 
 
Wishing you all a great week. 
 
Mrs Hutt & The NIANS team 
 
 

Change of menu Thursday 3rd October & Fri 4th October 
 
Please note we are having: 
 
Thursday 3rd October 
 
Hot option 1: Breaded Fish Fingers and chips with peas or baked beans  
Hot 2 vegetarian : Cheese and Potato Pastry 
Pudding:  Banana Flapjack 
Packed lunch: Tuna or Cheese Wrap, Popcorn, Orange Wedges, Banana Flapjack 
 
 
Friday 4th October 
 
Hot option 1: BBQ chicken with Savoury Rice 
Hot 2 vegetarian:  Cheese and Tomato Pasta Bake 
Pudding:  Iced Sprinkle Cake 
Packed lunch: Sandwich (Ham or Cheese), Salad sticks, Sultanas, Iced Sprindle Cake 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



Nuthatch Nursery & Reception 2025 Open Day 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Harvest 
 
 

 
We are excited to announce our Harvest festival performance with Years 1 and 2 on Wednesday 16th October at 
1:45pm. Parents will not be allowed access to the church before 1:40pm so please try to not block the entrance 
before then to allow the children and adults to get inside and prepare.  
 
EYFS (Fledglings and Reception only) will be getting a visit from Reverend Gill on the week beginning October 7th.  

She will be talking us through Harvest with the children in their classrooms.  
 
We are also collecting tins, dried food and donations for the local foodbank this half term in time for Harvest. This is 
a time of year when people come together as a community to share and give thanks for what we have. It is an 
opportunity to help others who are less fortunate and promote our FLOCK value – Care for ourselves, each other and 
the world.  If you are able, please bring into your child’s class or into the school office.  
 
Thank you very much for your help.   
  
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



Who's Who 
 

Mrs. Bradfield and Miss. Roberts are our amazing Swallow Class teachers. 
 

 

 
 



Tennis 
 

 
 

 
 
 



Dates for the diary 
 

October 2024 

Thursday 03.10.2024 Year 1 football festival (10 children only, information has been sent to individuals) 

Tuesday 

 

08.10.2024 

 

Golf Taster Session (Whole school, please come dressed in PE kit) 

 

Thursday 10.10.2024 Mental Health Awareness: Everyone wears yellow (details to follow)  

Tuesday 15.10.2024 Key Stage 1 Phonics Cafe 9.05-9.30am (all parents welcome) 

Wednesday 16.10.2024 KS1 Harvest Festival at church PM – parents welcome – time to follow 

Thursday 

 

17.10.2024 

 

Year 1 / 2 Cross Country (16 children only, information will be sent to individuals) 

 

Saturday 19.10.2024 NEW INTAKE event for prospective parents of Reception 2025-26 

Monday 
21.10.2024 

 

SESMA Taster Session (Whole school, please come dressed in PE kit) 

 

Thursday 24.10.2024 Horror Hair Day 

Friday 25.10.2024 School closes for Half term, and re-opens 4th November 

 

 

November 2024 

Tuesday  12.11.2024 Parents evening 

Thursday 14.11.2024 Parents evening  

Thursday 14.11.2024 Year 1 & Year 2 PE Festival (10 children only, information will be sent to individuals)  

Wednesday 20.11.2024 Key Stage 1 Maths Workshop 9.05-10.05am (all parents welcome) 

 

 

December 2024 

Friday 06.12.2024 Christmas Fayre 

Tuesday 10.12.2024 EYFS Christmas performance for parents at school - AM 

Wednesday 11.12.2024 EYFS Christmas performance for parents at school - AM 

Tuesday 17.12.2024 Year 1 / 2 Christmas Story at Taverham Church  

Friday 20.12.2024 Last day of Autumn Term, school re-opens on 7th January 2025 for Spring Term 

 



Term dates 
 

 

 
 


